
 

 

Limited Warranty 

SHOWER DOOR HARDWARE 
WARRANTY INFORMATION 

 

Euro Architectural Components (“EAC”) warrants that for a period of three (3) years following the date 
of sale to EAC’s customer, EAC’s Shower Door Hardware is warranted against material defects and 
defects in workmanship. All warranty claims are subject to inspection by EAC prior to EAC providing a 
resolution for the warranty claim. Please be advised to retain your proof of purchase that indicates the 
date of sale. This Warranty applies to the original purchaser and is not transferrable. 
 
This Warranty shall not apply if it is determined, upon inspection by EAC, that the Shower Door 
Hardware has been installed and/or maintained in a manner that fails to conform with the stipulated 
instructions and guidelines set forth by EAC for proper installation and maintenance, or if the Shower 
Door Hardware has been altered in any way from its original form.   
 
EAC’s responsibility to provide a resolution under this Warranty shall be limited to one of two options: 
1) issuing a refund of the purchase price of the Shower Door Hardware, or 2) providing a 
replacement of the Shower Door Hardware. The refund or replacement shall constitute the limit of 
EAC’s liability and obligation for any material defect or defect in workmanship in the Shower Door 
Hardware. Should the replacement of the Shower Door Hardware prove to be defective thereafter in 
material or workmanship, a refund or replacement will be issued provided that the time period that 
has elapsed is still within the three (3) years following the original date of sale of the initial Shower 
Door Hardware, not the date of sale of the replacement Shower Door Hardware. 
 
This constitutes the extent of EAC’s liability and obligations for any material defect or defect in 
workmanship concerning its Shower Door Hardware. EAC makes no other warranty, express or 
implied, including without limitation, any implied warranty of merchantability or suitability for a 
particular purpose or application. In no event shall EAC be liable under any legal theory (including but 
not limited to contract, negligence, strict liability in tort, or warranty of any kind) for any indirect, 
special, incidental, consequential, unpredictable, or exemplary damages (including but not limited to 
lost profits). 


